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A FURTHER REPORT OF THE LAW
LIBRARY COMMITTEE

MR. FRAZER ARNOLD, CHAIRMAN:

"At the meeting of this association held at the Albany
Hotel several weeks ago, a resolution was adopted authorizing
the Board of Trustees to donate and convey the law library
to the City and County of Denver. It has developed that the
authorization contained in that resolution was not broad
enough, because, although the Mayor at that time was favor-
able to the acceptance of this gift by the city, he later recon-
sidered the matter and felt that the additional exp.ense of about
$500.00 a year should not be assumed by the City and County
of Denver, directly, at this time.

Thereupon, the question was considered by the Com-
mittee and officers of the association in conjunction with the
District Judges, and it was tentatively decided that the trans-
fer should be made to the Second Judicial District of the
State of Colorado, which means the District Court. The
judges of our District Court would then govern the library
much as the Supreme Court conducts the Supreme Court
library, and the expenses would be paid out of the appropria-
tion for the Second Judicial District.

Therefore, we should have a new and broad authoriza-
tion to enable the Board of Trustees to proceed with this or
some similar plan.

I therefore offer the following resolution and move its
adoption:

BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Trustees of The Denver
Bar Association be and they are hereby authorized by the
members of said association to give, transfer and deliver unto
the Second Judicial District of the State of Colorado, or unto
the Judges thereof in office, or unto such other grantee or
grantees as the Board of Trustees may find appropriate, the
books and documents constituting the law library now the
property of this association, upon such particular terms and
conditions as to the control and upkeep of such library as said
Board of Trustees may think proper."

The above resolution was adopted at the October meeting.
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